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Tuesday 14th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

ICC CRICKET WORLD CUP 2019 – PAKISTAN V SRI LANKA 

The ICC Cricket World Cup is being held in England this summer, including a handful of games at the 

Brightside Ground in Bristol, home of Gloucestershire CCC. The school have been fortunate enough to 

obtain 30 free tickets for children from Bishop Road to attend the Pakistan v Sri Lanka group stage 

fixture on Friday June 7th at this venue.  

In order to be as fair as possible in deciding which children will get the opportunity to attend this 

match, we have decided to operate a similar system to when we had tickets to a Women’s Cricket 

World Cup match a couple of years ago: any child who would like to be considered to be part of this 

trip should write a letter to Mr Barr explaining why they would like to go, and the decision will be 

made based on these submissions. In the first instance, this opportunity will only be made available to 

children in Year 5 and Year 6. 

For the successful applicants, the match is due to start at around 10:30am and end at 6:30pm. End 

times are approximate as the game length can vary significantly, not to mention the potential of 

weather disruption. Further details will be sent out to those who are coming to the match once the 

decision has been made. 

If you would like to be considered for this event, please submit your letter to me by Monday 20th May 

at the latest. I will notify all of the children of the decision by the next day and send out further 

information as soon as possible, including possible requests for parent helpers. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Barr 

Year 5 Teacher 
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